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F-3   Cahill Superstars 
           Newsletter 

Language Arts 

In reading, we are 

focusing on non-fiction and 

non-fiction text features. 

We are practicing 

summarizing and retelling 

important information in 

the text. We will continue 

to work on these skills 

throughout the school 

year. We also read several 

articles about Veterans 

Day. We are reviewing 

parts of speech (nouns, 

verbs, and adjectives). We 

are reading stories and 

paying close attention to 

descriptive language. 

  
SCIENCE 

This week we completed our 

work with plants and seeds. 

We played fun review games 

and practiced making our 

own questions! We will begin 

learning about crayfish and 

beetles! 

Math 
This week we began 
learning about graphing. 
The children are learning 
that there are different 
kinds of graphs and how to 
interpret data. We are 
learning that there is a 
title, an x-axis, and a y-
axis. To help remember 
this we say “x to the left, y 
to the sky”. We are 
working on highlighting or 
“tornado” important 
information within a 
question to ensure that we 
understand what we are 
reading and performing the 
correct operation.  

            

Notes from Mrs. Cahill 

This week we enjoyed writing 

letters to brave service men 

and women in honor of their 

service! We will be sending out 

letters through Operation 

Gratitude. Thank you to many 

service men and women! Next 

week we will have a special 

guest from a Veteran  

Important Dates 

Monday, Nov 11th- 

School is closed in 

observance of Veterans 

Day 

 

Have a wonderful      

weekend! 


